
From: Hunt, John T - DNR 
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 11:36 AM 
To: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
Subject: Wagner Oil Spill 
 
Ken, 
Regarding the Wagner Oil Spill (02-34-577387), I discussed the Jan. 5, 2021 groundwater monitoring 
results with the Peer Review Committee yesterday.  
 
As PFAS compounds were detected in most of the wells/piezometers and this was the first PFAS 
monitoring event, it was recommended to request additional PFAS monitoring to determine plume 
concentration/stability trend over time.  
 
It was also noted the PVOC contamination appears to have decreased over time. 
 
If you have questions regarding this issue please feel free to contact me. 
--John 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

John T. Hunt P.G. 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
223 East Steinfest Road 
Antigo, Wisconsin 54409 
Phone: (715) 701-9383 
JohnT.Hunt@wisconsin.gov 
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